
From: Eugene Morrison Sent: Thursday, May 28, 2015 6:00 PM 
To: Losee, Michael 
Subject: Proposed Revision To The W12A Landfill Haulage Route 
  
Mr. Mike Losee 
Manager, Solid Waste Engineering 
Environmental & Engineering Services 
City Of London, Ontario 
  
This EMAIL is from Eugene Morrison, 4267 Manning Drive London. Because I am currently in 
hospital, I have not been able to prepare a submission by the May 25, 2015 deadline nor will I 
be able to attend the June 2, 2015 PLC meeting at City Hall. 
  
My wife and I are not  happy about the Manning West Haulage Route proposal and are 
quite  concerned  with the potential  impacts of implementation: 
    1. Safety - Speeding Trucks enticed by lowly populated Manning straight-aways - Need 
for  Speed control.      
    2. Safety - The Whiteoak/Manning 4 Way Stop Intersection - Nobody Stops now. 
    3. Safety - Need for Navigation Street Lights at Manning/Wonderland  and 
Whiteoak/Manning Intersection. 
    3. Increased Garbage litter flying from trucks = Need for wider area clean-up.  
    4. Potential Mail Delivery Impact - Need for Set -back, etc. 
    5. Need to increase W12A mitigation coverage area. 
    6. Need to clean out Manning Road's increasingly filled ditches that are causing water back-
up in fields. 
  
Your consideration and help in forwarding these concerns would be appreciated. 
  
Eugene Morrison 
4267 Manning Drive 
London , Ontario, N6L 1K4 
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